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Looking Forward 
to…. 

October: 
31: Halloween Dance 
 
November: 
1 & 2: Picture Day 
(see attachment for grades) 
1: Gr. 7-8 HEP B and HPV 
vaccinations 
9: Gr.6 VIP & School Council 
Meeting 
11: Remembrance Day 
18: Gr. 6 to McMichael AG 
21: Gr. 2’s to Markham 
Theatre 
22nd: Re-takes 
24: Progress Reports 

25: PA Day 

HARRY BOWES PUBLIC SCHOOL EMAIL 
harry.bowes.ps.@yrdsb.ca 

 

STAFF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28TH 
 
For our professional development today, the majority of our staff will be receiving information 
about our Board’s math initiative.  Specifically, they will be learning about using numeracy 
nets, which is an assessment and planning tool designed to help teachers uncover students’ 
misconceptions, enhance instructional response, and thus improve student learning.  In the 
afternoon, everyone will be working independently on their own learning. 
 
Our Kindergarten team will be learning more about the Kindergarten Addendum to Growing 
Success.  They will be learning more about assessment (gathering and using a body of evi-
dence to support student learning) and will be reviewing the new Kindergarten Program 2016 
document. 
 

We hope that everyone has a fun P.A. day! 

HOCKEY FOR ALL! 
 
Do you know any Stouffville kids between the 
ages of 5 and 14 who would love to play hockey, 
but are prevented from doing so by financial cir-
cumstances?  The WSMHA through its Kids First 
fund can provide financial assistance for hockey 
registration and equipment, and we still have 
spots available in our 2016-17 program. You can 
nominate a deserving child, or request financial 
assistance on a confidential basis by contacting 
Charlene at the Stouffville Minor Hockey office 
(905) 642-2835. Charlene will put you in touch 
with Kids First fund representatives who can help 
make that hockey dream a reality! 
 

PARENT/TEACHER ONLINE 
 INTERVIEW BOOKINGS  

 
You will be able to book your parent/
teacher interview very soon! This year our 
interviews will take place Nov. 24th from 4 
pm to 8:30 pm, or on Nov. 25th from 8:30 
am to 11:30 am. Parents will receive online 
booking instructions next week via email 
and hard copy. Online access to book your 
interview(s) will start on Nov. 4th. 
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Grade 7 and 8 Vaccinations 
November 2, 2016 

 
On Wednesday, November 2nd, the 
grade 7’s will be receiving their Hepati-
tis B immunizations and their HPV  
vaccinations while the grade 8 girls will 
be receiving vaccinations for HPV.  This 
year the permission forms were mailed 
to your homes.  Please make sure that 
they have been returned to the school. 
 
If you did not receive a permission 
form, then please use the form at-
tached to this newsletter. 

NOVEMBER 2016  
 

TERRY FOX:  FINAL RESULTS FOR HBPS 
 

We did it!  HBPS raised $995.05 from our Terry Fox Run! 
Well done everyone!  You should be proud of yourselves! 

 
 

 

KLEENEX NEEDED 
 

It’s that time of year again when 
Kleenex are much needed.  Please send 
a box with your child  for their home-
room.  Thank you very much! 
 

 

COLD WEATHER DRESSING 
 
Please make sure your children are dressed for the weather.  Unless it is un-
reasonably cold or wet, children will be spending  one hour each day outside 
during morning and lunch recesses.”   Please send your child in: 
 
-a warm coat    
-warm hat 
-mittens or gloves 
-rain boots or winter boots 
-no scarves please as they can easily become caught in fences, etc. 
 
As well,  please check and replace your child’s spare clothes and change them 
to something weather appropriate! Remember, even older children need a 
change of clothes.” 


